
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

We have almost made it to the end of half term. It has been a super start to the year, with the vast majority 

of the children showing a great attitude in their learning and in their behaviour. I hope that this will continue 

throughout the year. Please can you ensure that your child completes their 

homework on time and is reading at least 5 times a week; this is school policy – A 

child with a love for Reading has a gift for life! There are many top tips for helping 

your child with Reading and Writing on our school website. 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Alexie Haughton in Reception. She won my Good Manners Award last week for being a wonderful shining light 

both in her classroom and all around school. All the teachers have noticed her wonderful manners, kind heart and forgiving 

nature. We are so very proud of you Alexie and delighted that you have already been going the Extra Mile at Lea Endowed. Keep it 

up.               

Remembrance Service 

On Friday 10
th

 November at 9:15am, Year 6 will be leading a special service of Remembrance for those who have given their lives 

in wars all over our world. You are all warmly invited to join us. As from Monday next week, we will be selling poppies and other 

British Legion items. Traditional paper poppies will be available for a suggested donation of 10p. Friendship bracelets, Slap Rulers 

and LED torches are £1 and wristbands and reflectors are 50p each.  

 

Clubs 

Next half term, Mad Science are coming to inspire the children with their amazing scientific experiments. Following this visit, we 

will be offering the after school Science club again. This proved very popular last year; more details to follow. Mrs Edwards will 

also be running the First Aid Club after half term. This will run for 5 sessions and initially be for Year 3 and 4 children, but we hope 

to make it available for all children (Y1-Y6). Dance sessions are being offered from after half term, to our Y1 and Y2 children. 

Again, we hope to offer these to the other year groups after Christmas. Mr Collinson continues to kindly provide Football club for 

Y4, 5 and 6 children. We plan to introduce yet more clubs throughout the year, aiming to provide a range of extra-curricular 

activities for our children. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Non- Uniform Day 

Next Friday 27th October, the PTA have organised a non-uniform day in order to raise funds for school. Please make 

sure you send in a £1donation if you would like your child to take part.  

    

                                                     

            Thank you for your support, 

 

                                                C M Seagrave. 
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Our theme this half term is Thankfulness 

 

  
 

STAYING SAFE ONLINE   

 In school, we are constantly teaching the children about staying safe when using the internet-please take the 

opportunity to talk to your child about this vitally important subject and check out the many to stay safe on our 

school website. 

Congratulations to Preston 

City Team who won their first 

friendly of the season against 

Myerscough. Well done 

Adam and Finnlay-keep it up! 


